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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2021 

 22nd June - Years 5 and 6 
Danby Visitor Centre trip 

 24th June - Class R walk 
to Herbs Unlimited 

 24th June - Year 6 First 
Aid Training 

 25th June - North York-
shire Rotters in Reception 
Class 

 14th July - Yrs 1/2 Whitby 
Trip 

 

 

 

    

          

 

Music for Life 
We were really lucky to 
have Eleonore Kimberley 
and Sarah Loverage, from 
Sowerby Music, visit us 
for the day on Thursday. 

They worked with almost 
the whole school.   
 
We loved hearing their 
incredible singing voices 
and they did a Disney medley for us.  We learnt to sing ‘All you need is love’ by the 
Beetles including brilliant trumpet impressions and did our own improvisations.  
They were really impressed by how good all the children sang and how enthusias-
tically they got involved with the music. 



2 

 

I s s u e  3 2  ( 2 0 / 2 1 )  -  1 8 t h  J u n e  2 0 2 1  

CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

Boris’ Announcement 
Following Boris’ announcement this week Thirsk School & Sixth Form College and 
Ripon Grammar have cancelled their transition arrangements.  Therefore the 
Year 6 children will come into school as normal on those days.  Also all planned 
live sports competitions at Thirsk School have also been cancelled. 

On Tuesday, 15th June, Class 
5 and 6 set off to investigate 
Cod Beck to find out where it 
flows, what lives in it and 
where it goes.  We walked 
approximately 8 miles in total 
and, whilst there, we 
sketched the landscape, 
fished for river life, investigat-
ed how fast it travelled and 
used O.S. maps to discover 
it’s source. 

Yrs 5/6 Walk to Cod Beck 

School Photographs 
The school photographer was in school taking class photos this week.  This year 
we will be sending you a link so that you can view and order these photos online 
if you wish to purchase one. 

School Visits 
As the children have missed so much this year the school staff have made a real 
effort to provide school visits for the children this term.  Unfortunately, we have 
an increasing amount of parents not contributing to these trips which is costing 
the school hundreds of pounds.  Therefore, please be aware that trips may be 
cancelled as we cannot afford to continue to subsidise trips at the level we  are 
currently doing. 

It was a great day and so lovely to be out and about again!  The children all      
behaved impeccably and were wonderful role models for our school. 
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To reduce the amount of paper being handed out and reply tear off slips getting lost 

in school bags etc. we are now preparing booking forms (for trips, events, clubs, spe-

cial school dinners etc.) to be completed on-line.  Therefore the details of the event 

will be e-mailed to you along with a link to complete the booking form it takes you 

to.  You will receive a text message notification when such an e-mail has been sent. 

Please ensure that you complete the booking forms by the date requested to enable 

us to collate all the replies and be able to be prepared for the event in good time.   

Many thanks. 

On-line Booking Forms 

FOS Framble 
Reminder that the FOS’s Fancy Dress sponsored Ramble (Framble) is on the 9th 
July.  An e-mail containing all the relevant information and sponsorship form was 
sent out earlier this week.  Please don’t hesitate to contact the FOS or the school 
office if you require any further information or sponsorship forms. 

Summer Camps at Queen Marys School 
United Adventure Camps run specialist academies and holiday camps for ages      
8-14 years during the school holidays, and are launching this summer at Queen 
Marys School, Thirsk! 

Their camps offer a wide range of activities including sports, arts and crafts,  
bushcraft and survival, performing arts, excursions and so much more! They have 
different clubs depending on age and there is something for everyone. You can 
find more information on their clubs at: Venues and Prices | United Education 
(united-education.co.uk).         An information sheet is attached to this e-mail. 

More information can be found on the school website:-  

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Be On TV 
A TV production company called The Chancer Collective are looking to cast a 
number of fun, outgoing, movie-loving kids of primary school age (and their 
families) to star in a brand new children’s TV show for a major broadcaster. 
See flyer attached to this e-mail for details. 

School Special Lunch - Teddy Bears Picnic 
This will be on Wednesday 7th July.  Please see e-mail detailing all the information 
and the link to the booking form to be completed by Wednesday 23rd June. 

https://www.united-education.co.uk/venues-and-prices/
https://www.united-education.co.uk/venues-and-prices/

